
 

 

 

 

 

 

12 October 2019 

  

 

Dear Alumnus,  

  

 

Postponement of the Golden Jubilee Dinner of Ho Lap College 

(Sponsored by the Sik Sik Yuen) 

  

In light of the present situation in Hong Kong and in consideration of the uncertainty ahead and the 

safety of participants, the Ho Lap College Golden Jubilee Dinner Committee is announcing a postponement 

of the Golden Jubilee Dinner of Ho Lap College (Sponsored by the Sik Sik Yuen).  The event will no longer 

take place on 9 November 2019 (Saturday) and will be postponed to 23 February 2020 (Sunday).  Details 

of the new arrangement are as follow: 

  

******************************* 
  

Date: 23 February 2020 (Sunday) 

Time: Reception starts at 5:30 pm 

    Dinner starts at 7:00 pm 

Venue: Gordon Wu Hall, UG Level 

B P International 

No. 8 Austin Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, 

Kowloon, Hong Kong 
  

******************************* 

  

For those who wish to request a ticket refund, please lodge your application via email to 

Holap50th2019@gmail.com on or before 31 December 2019.  We will process the application(s) in due 

course.  We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused to our alumni, teachers and supporters.  

  

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming you to the Golden Jubilee 

Dinner soon. 

  

  

Cheung Kam-hing   Yuen Kam-chuen 

Chairman of Ho Lap College  Chairman of the Ho Lap College 

Alumni Association                                 Golden Jubilee Dinner Committee 

 


